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Tate, Michele

From: Sam Insalaco [sam.insalaco@gmail.com]

Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 2:20 PM

To: EP, RegComments

Subject: Fwd: Wastewater Treatment Requirements

I wanted to respond to the following bulletin:

http://pabullet;n,com/secure/^

Please increase the standards for wastewater from gas drillings. Salination and polution of local waterways and
soils is known to have a terrible effect on the environment and people living in the region. I would actually like to
see a very aggressive policy in place.

Sam Insalaco
sam. |nsalaco.@gmaiLco m
412.499.3193 (h)
412.551.6568 (m)

12/30/2009


